

STATE OF MICHIGAN

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY LANSING



March 21, 2016

Mr. Mike Lovitt, Village President Village of Concord 110 Hanover Street P.O. Box 306 Concord, Michigan 49237

WSSN: 01580 Jackson County

Dear Mr. Lovitt:

Congratulations! The Village of Concord Wellhead Protection Plan update is approved. The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) commends you on your efforts and encourages you to keep the program viable by updating it every six years, or as changes occur within the wellhead protection program.

If you have any questions or need assistance implementing the program, please contact me at 989-705-3420, <u>berndtj1@michigan.gov</u>, or at the DEQ's Gaylord Field Office at 2100 West M-32, Gaylord, Michigan 49735.

Sincerely,

Jason Berndt, Environmental Quality Analyst Community Drinking Water Unit

Gaylord Field Office Field Operations Section

Office of Drinking Water and Municipal Assistance

989-705-3420

CC:

Mr. Jason Blossom, Village of Concord

cc/via email: Ms. Kristen Philip, DEQ

Mr. Pat Brennan, DEQ

